
 January 3rd, 2016 

Reconciliation: 4:15PM ð 4:45PM 

1st Saturday of the Month 

Anointing of the Sick: 

2nd Full Weekend of the Month  

Following Each Mass 

All Other Sacraments: 

Please call the Parish Office 

Preparation can take six months or more 

Saint Therese Parish  

We are St. Therese Catholic Church, a community of believers, 

who walk together by faith in Christ Jesus, and minister in the Little Way of 

St. Therese, as we strive hand-in-hand to live as Godõs people.  

9525 W Bluemound Rd, Milwaukee, WI 53226  

Phone (414) 771-2500 É Fax (414) 771-2410 

sainttheresemilwaukee.org É info@sainttheresemilwaukee.org 

 

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday: 

8:30AM ð 4:00PM 

closed 12:00PM ð12:30PM 

Wednesday: 

12:00PM ð 7:30PM 

closed 4:00PM ð4:30PM 

Friday: 8:30AM ð 12:00PM 

Parish Staff 

Parish Director 

Dr. Alexandra Guliano ext. 14 

drguliano@sainttheresemilwaukee.org 

Assisting Priest 

Rev. Hugh Birdsall, SDS 

Help-out Priest 

Rev. Norm Oswald 

Administrative/Pastoral Assistant 

Heather Goeden ext. 13 

heather@sainttheresemilwaukee.org 

Bookkeeper 

Lisa Vallone ext. 17 

vallonel@sainttheresemilwaukee.org 

Music Ministry 

Pastoral Musician ð Elterine Jankowski-Biggers  

jankowe@sainttheresemilwaukee.org     ext. 15      

Sterling Biggers ð Parish Musician 

Paul Corrao ð St. Therese Choir Director 

pcorrao@sainttheresemilwaukee.org 

Building Services Coordinator 

Denise Dostalek ext. 16 

denise@sainttheresemilwaukee.org 

Catechesis Ministry 

Jean Marie Weber ð Coordinator of 

Preschool through Grade 8 

jmweber@sainttheresemilwaukee.org 

Rick Reinders ð Coordinator of High School 

& Youth Confirmation  

Christine Reinders ð Coordinator of 1st 

Reconciliation/1st Communion & Childrenõs 

Liturgy of the Word  

Ministers 

All the Members of the Parish 

Parish Emergencies 

(414) 771-2500 ð listen for instructions 

Saturday: 5:00PM 

Sunday: 9:00AM 

Tuesday: 8:30AM 

Liturgy of the Word with Communion:  

Thursday: 8:30AM 

See inside for Holy Day Schedules 



On this Solemnity of the Epiphany, I would like to share 
with you a poem that I came across this Christmas 
Season.  It speaks aptly about this feast and the journey 
of faith to which we are called.  Thanks to Sister Jean 
Paul Selissen, CSJ for giving reprint permission. 

They were overjoyed when they saw the star!  

Journeys are challenges that take faithð 

Faith to leave the familiar behind and explore the 
unknown, 

Faith in the maps someone gives us if the territory 
has been explored, 

Faith that we will have the strength, endurance, and 
good health to complete the task. 

Faith that we can make good decisions if something 
changes midstream. 

Faith that what we envision will fulfill our dreams. 

Mary, Joseph, and the Magi, like ourselves, are 
pilgrims on a journey. 

Sometimes we stay with the vision in our hearts in 
spite of daily drudgery. 

Sometimes we get derailed by events that seem to 
cloud our vision. 

At times there are forks in the road that call for hard 
decisions. 

As Christmas comes again this year, wherever we are 
on our journey, 

Let us search again for light afar. 

With the Magi let us be overjoyed when we can once 
again see the star. 

Happy Epiphany to you and yours! 

Parish Director 

 Welcome to  Therese Catholic Church, Milwaukee, Wisconsin  

CHURCH SUPPORT 

Envelopes & Offertory ð Dec. 19th/20th 

Maintenance Donations 

Organ Fund Donations 

$ 8,123.49 

$    325.00  

$      60.00  

Please remember St. Therese in your will! 

Fr. Roger Heck Memorial Organ Fund Account Total ð As of Dec. 21st 

Donations of $22,895.00 + Interest of $12.05 = Total of $22,907.05 

Donations Needed 

¶ For the cost of the Daily Mass Record Book, which contains 
the mass intentions for all our masses ð $43 

¶ Priest Vestment (chasuble and stole) for Marian Feasts 
(holydays and feasts of Mary, Our Blessed Mother) ð $375  

If  you wish to donate this item in memory of a loved one or in 
honor of a special occasion, please contact Heather Goeden in 
the Parish Office. 

Parenting Pointers 

Weõve just experienced Christmas. Relish the glee of giving and 
receiving a gift. As the hubbub dies down, pause as a family not only 
to thank each other, but to be thankful that you have the resources to 
give gifts and that you have a family to share this time with. Donõt let 
the day slip slide away without this pause. 

òYou are my beloved child; with you I am well pleased.ó (Luke 
3:22) Such words are music to a childõs ears. Find an authentic way 
to say this to your own child today. 

òHow, in this materialistic, competitive world, can I raise kind 
children?ó ...Begin by being a kind adult. When your child sees you 
go the extra mile to help a friend, carry someoneõs groceries, or 
invite people in to your life who arenõt exactly like you, your child 
will see loving kindness as the natural way to live. (Mimi Doe) 

Altar Servers Needed 

We are in need of new altar servers. There will be altar server 
training on these Wednesdays in January: 6th, 13th, 20th, and 27th 
from 5:30PM to 6:15PM.  If you are interested, please join us! All are 
welcome! If you have any questions, please contact Kathy Hubrich 
at (414) 259-1961.   

Snow and Weather Closings for the Parish 

In the event of snow or weather closings for the parish, 
please check Channel 12 WISN-TV or WISN.com (WISN 
website) for closures.  Please also note to look for òSt. 
ThereseðMilwaukeeó in Milwaukee County.  (Sometimes 
there is confusion with òSt. Theresaó and òSt. Thereseó 
other cities and counties of the archdiocese.) 

2016 St. Joseph Sunday Missals Available 

A new liturgical year has begun!  The 2016 St. Joseph Sunday 
missals are available on the tables at the entrances of the church.  
Donation is $2.  Reading the Scriptures before celebrating the 
Eucharist can be a fruitful way to appropriate the message of the 
Word of God proclaimed each week. 

Please Check the Lost and Found! 

Please check the lost and found closet located in the lobby hall by 
Friday, January 15th. Items in our lost and found include a 
pedometer, glasses, jewelry, a ladies beige coat, a mans blue hoodie, 
an umbrella, and various items from children.  All items not claimed 
will be donated or discarded on January 16th. 

Schedule a Mass Intention in Memory or Honor 

of a Loved One 

Please consider donating a mass intention in 2016.  There are 
weekend and weekday masses available. To donate, please contact 
Heather Goeden in the Parish Office (contact information on the 
front of the bulletin). 

Committees/Groups: Send 2016 Meeting Dates 

Committees and Groups, if you havenõt done so, please submit 
your 2016 meeting dates to Heather Goeden in the Parish Office.  
Once she receives them, she will assign you a room to meet and 
get the dates on the Parish Calendar. Thank you! 



Sunday, January 3rd 

SCRIP Order Weekend 

 8:15AM Saint Therese Choir (CH) 

 9:00AM Childrenõs Liturgy of the Word (CH) 

Monday, January 4th 

 6:00PM Saint Vincent de Paul Society (HH) 

 7:00PM Parish Pastoral Council (MC) 

Tuesday, January 5th 

  No Meetings Scheduled 

Wednesday, January 6th 

 11:30AM SVdP Meal ProgramðCook (KIT) 

 4:30PM SVdP Meal ProgramðServe (OFFSITE) 

 4:30PM High School Meal Ministry/  

  Catechesis (OFFSITE/STR) 

 7:00PM Music Ministry (CH) 

 7:30PM St. Therese Choir (CHP) 

Thursday, January 7th 

 7:00PM Group 100 AA (MC) 

Friday, January 8th 

  No Meetings Scheduled 

Saturday, January 9th 

SCRIP Pick-Up 

  No Meetings Scheduled 

Sunday, January 10th 

SCRIP Pick-Up 

 8:15AM Saint Therese Choir (CH) 

 9:00AM Childrenõs Liturgy of the Word (CH) 

 10:15AM High School Catechesis  (STR) 

 10:15AM Preschoolð8th Grade Catechesis  (UPSTAIRS) 

 10:15AM Preschoolð8th Grade Catechesis  

  Parent Meeting  (HH ) 

CH=Church, CHP=Chapel, GLP=Godõs Littlest 

Place, GN=Good News Gathering Place, 

HH=Heck Hall, KIT=Heck Hall Kitchen, 

LIB=Library, MC=Miriamõs Corner, 

RR=Raphael Room, STR=St. Therese Room 

Catechesis Corner 

¶ There are NO CLASSES for Pre-School to Grade 8 this 
Sunday, January 3rd.  This is our Christmas Recess!   

¶ Classes resume on January 10th with the 9:00AM  Mass 
followed by classes at 10:15AM . Mark your calendars. 

¶ Parents will also meet during the January 10th class period.  Mark your 
calendars.  

¶ As we begin a new year, 2016, pray daily!  Let us continue to begin and 
end each day with the Sign of our Faith. In the name of  the Father and of  the 
Son and of  the Holy Spirit. Amen. Add other prayers of thanks and praise! 

¶ May our New Yearõs resolutions be centered in Christ!   Ask for Godõs 
help each and everyday knowing that Godõs abiding presence is with us. In 
this Christmas season we continue to celebrate Emmanuel, God with us.  

 January 3rd, 2016  É   The Epiphany of the Lord  

Chicken Soup for the Soul 

òChicken Soup for the Souló  books are featured this month in the library.  If 
youõve never read any òChicken Soupó books, try one this month to warm 
your heart and soul. 

Announcing the Winners! 

Congratulations to Gayle Miller and Jameson 
Walcheske, the winners of the gift baskets at the 
Christmas Library display. Thank you to everyone 
who participated and checked out a book or DVD.  
There are still many holiday storybooks for children, 
inspiring books for adults, and great movies on 
DVD available in the parish library, located in the 
main lobby. Books may be borrowed for three weeks 
and DVDs for two weeks.  

Flower/Candle Memorial Donations for the Christmas Season 

Please consider remembering a loved one or special intention 
by donating a memorial during the Christmas Season. Please 
fill out the form below with your donation of any amount and 
return it to the collection basket or send it to the Parish Office.  

Candle and Flower DonationsñPLEASE PRINT CLEARLY 

Donor Name ___________________________________________ 

Phone (          )________________    Amount Enclosed  $________ 

Select one:  Ç In Memory  Ç In Honor  Ç In Thanksgiving 

Intention _______________________________________________ 

Publish in bulletin? Ç Yes   Ç No  Ç Print intention, not donor 

Cookie Sale Thank You! 

Bakers of St. Therese, you outdid yourselves.  I canõt tell you how 
many compliments there were on the variety of cookies/candy 
and how beautiful they were and how many people said we were the best 
around.  We had people buy a pound, go to the car and come back for more.  
You donated over 200 pounds of cookies (and they all flew off the tables) 
and raised over $1,600 for St. Therese Parish.  We had nothing left.  BEST 
YEAR EVER!  Are you game for next year?  Thank you to the bakers, the 
buyers, the staff and the cookie committee members:   Nancy Szablewski, 
Rosina Sorvari, and Christine Jensen.  You not only filled tummies with 
treats, you touched memories and hearts.  Thank you. ~ Mary Rose Sanger 

Christ Alive in Our Marriage Retreat  

This retreat for young adult couples in their first five 
years of marriage, is on Saturday, January 30th 
10:00AM  at the Cathedral of St. John the Evangelist ð 
Downtown Milwaukee. For more information, visit 
http://tinyurl.com/ChristAliveinOurMarriage2016.  

Building & Grounds Committee Meetings Open to Parishioners 

Parishioners are welcome to attend Building & Grounds Committee 
meetings to voice a concern or ask a question.  Please contact Committee 
Chair Dan Goeden or Building Services Coordinator Denise Dostalek with a 
general idea of your concerns a minimum of seven days prior to the meeting 
to ensure the committee has time to gather any supporting information 
needed to answer appropriately.  There is a form to fill out and submit in the 
Building & Grounds Committee mailbox in the sacristy. 

The committee meets on the first Thursday of the month in Heck Hall.  
Upcoming meeting dates include: February 4th, March 3rd, May 5th, and 
June 2nd.  April and November meetings are used to prepare for the 
upcoming seasons and unfortunately, we do not have the time to discuss 
additional topics at those meetings. We will not meet in January. 


